
Notice by the Laurence Professor o f Classical Archaeology
Professor Toynbee gives notice that Dr Y.Inan, of the University of İstanbul, will lecture on 
Roman Portraits found at Side and Perge at 5 p.m. on Wednesday, 3 May, in the Museum 
of Classical Archaeology, Littie St Mary’s Lane.

The lecture, which will be in English and illustrated by lantern-slides, will be öpen vvithout fee 
to members of the University and others who are interested.
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